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Change in FCC identification authorization letter 
 

 
Issued by:  u-blox AG 

Zürcherstrasse 68 

CH-8800 Thalwil, Switzerland 
Phone: +41 44 722 74 44 

Fax: +41 44 722 74 47 

info@u-blox.com 
 

 

Addressed to: Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization and Evaluation Division  

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046, USA 
 

 

Subject:  Request for a Change in Identification per Section §2.933 of the FCC rules 
Model:   LARA-R204 

FCC ID:   XPY1EIQN2NN 

 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

This letter grants authorization for representative of Trek Bicycle Corporation to apply to the FCC for a change 

in identification as specified under 47CFR section 2.933 of the FCC rules. 
 

The original certification FCC ID XPY1EIQN2NN (granted on October 18, 2016) will remain valid. 

 
This authorization applies only to the u-blox AG LARA-R204 model, FCC ID: XPY1EIQN2NN. 

 

The equipment of Trek Bicycle Corporation is electrically identical. The only change being the label on the 
device. The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be representative of 

and applicable to the changed equipment. 

 
 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
___________________________________________________ 

Giulio Comar, Certification Manager 

u-blox Italia S.p.A.con socio unico Via Stazione di Prosecco, 15 - 34010 Sgonico (Trieste), Italy 

u-blox Italia S.p.A. is a wholly owned subsidiary of u-blox AG 
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